
Temple Emanu-EI-Beth Shalom  
4100 Sherbrooke Street West, Montreal, Quebec H3Z lA5 
Telephone: 937-3575 Fax: 937-7058 

Dr. Henry alders 
369 Lansdowne 
Westmount, QC H3Z 2Lb 

June 28, 2000 

Dear Dr. alders, 

On behalf of the Entre Nous Senior Group, I would like to thank you for a most 

informative talk that you gave on Tuesday, June 28, 2000. The feedback that 

received from the participants regarding your easy-going delivery and relevant 

information was very positive. The attendance was the highest we have had all year 

and that was due, I am sure, to the relevance of your topiC. 

There is a very definite need for programs of this nature to help and inform seniors. 

Thank you for taking the time and effort to prepare and present this worthwhile 

program. 

Sincerely, 

Rhona Samsonovitch 

Program Director 
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